
Dear Senator, 

My name is Alida Arnegard. I reside in District 26. I respectfully urge you to pass HB 1205 because it will protect minors
from stumbling across pornographic or obscene materials in the library. This is a needed and no nonsense bill. 

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration,

Alida Arnegard


